District inspectors will be performing sanitary sewer smoke testing the week of July 19th 2021.  These areas include but are not limited to:
Russle Heights Subdivision
	Beechwood Dr. SW
	Wendell Rd. SW
	Betts Rd. SW
	Roga Rd. SW
	Mink St. SW
Outville, Ohio
	Outville Road South of Blacks Road
	Madison St.
	Walnut St.

Smoke testing’s purpose is to find potential inflow and infiltration of water into the portion of sanitary sewer system that could lead to high flows during storms.  This causes the sewer system in the area to be stressed due to the larger volumes of water.  

District staff will be hanging door tags in the area a day or two before conducting smoke testing.  Signs will also be posted in the area during smoke testing.  Smoke testing is also weather dependent.  It requires a dry and non-windy day to properly perform a smoke test.  For complete information on smoke testing please see the attached link.


